
RESOURCES AND PERFORMANCE SELECT COMMITTEE 

 

FRIDAY 18 OCTOBER 2024 

 

CABINET RESPONSE TO SELECT COMMITTEE REPORTS 

Purpose of report: To update the Committee on the Cabinet response to the July 

2023 report of the Resources and Performance Select Committee on ‘Digital 

Business and Insights’ and the implementation of the Unit 4 MySurrey programme. 

Introduction: 

1. The Committee resolved in October 2023 to convene a Task and Finish group to 

examine the implementation of the Unit4 MySurrey enterprise resource planning 

(ERP) software, which went ‘live’ to replace SAP on 6 June 2023 after a project 

spanning four-and-a-half years. 

2. After conducting interviews with a wide range of stakeholders and those involved 

in the programme from February to 1 May 2024, the Task Group produced a 33 

page report with 18 recommendations. 

3. The Committee presented their conclusions and recommendations to the meeting 

of Cabinet on 23 July 2024. (Appendix 1). 

4. The Cabinet published a formal response to those recommendations (Appendix 

2).  

Recommendations: 

5. The Select Committee to note the response to its recommendations as set out at 

Appendix 3 & 4.  

 

Appendices 

Appendix 1 – DB&I Report Recommendations 

Appendix 2 – Cabinet response to RPSC Task Group Recommendations 
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